
Dates of availability:
       Storage will be available between 5th of April until the 5th of June 2025.

Location of the storage:

About the storage:
      There is a big storage area under the roof. The area for the boats will be separated.

The place is for trailers only – as most of you are flying back form the GDN airport we
recommend using one of the airport long term parking’s for the car. 

Opening hours:  

 

Price: 
       The price is 150 Euro for storage.
 

 

Due to numerous inquiries regarding the possibility of storing trailers before the
5.5 Metre World Championship in Sopot, we have compiled the most important
logistical information about the storage location prepared for you:

 

CLICK HERE

See you in Sopot in June 2025!

MORE INFORMATION

The storage is open between 7:00 and 17:00 please arrive at that time, ~2h before arrival please call
or write on WhatsApp to Tymoteusz ( +48 500 259 589). We need to inform the security at place.

Don't hesitate to contact our Technical Support & Logistics Coordinator in case you have any
questions:

Tymoteusz Bendyk

         support@5.5worlds.pl

        +48 500 259 589 (WhatsApp / phone)

https://maps.app.goo.gl/AdaXvtR5VCD3Duxv8
https://www.airport.gdansk.pl/passenger-area/parking/drive-to-airport-p10.html

